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**EXTERNAL**

Hi Edward,
 
That is fine, I agree.
 
Many thanks,
 
Paul
 

 

 

From: Edward Anderson <Edward.Anderson@westsussex.gov.uk> 
Sent: Friday, March 15, 2024 5:25 PM
To: Paul Speller < >
Subject: WSCC/004/24 North Heath Primary School EOT
 
Good afternoon Paul,
 
As a precaution, given you have submitted information to meet the comments raised by WSCC
Highways in relation to the provision of a Construction Management Plan, please could you agree to a

21 day extension to the determination date of this application to the 11th of April, accounting for the
1 day Easter Bank Holiday.
 
If we receive comments back from highways before this date and everything is OK then I shall happily
work to get a decision out ASAP.
 
Please could you confirm that this is satisfactory by way of response to this email.
 
Kind regards,
 
Edward Anderson
Planner, County Planning, Planning Services
West Sussex County Council, Ground Floor, Northleigh, County Hall, Chichester, West Sussex, PO19
1RQ
Internal: 28879| External: 0330 222 8879  | E-mail: Edward.Anderson@westsussex.gov.uk |Web:
www.westsussex.gov.uk
 



LEGAL DISCLAIMER 
This email and any attachments are confidential and intended solely for the persons
addressed. If it has come to you in error please reply to advise us but you should not read
it, copy it, show it to anyone else nor make any other use of its content. West Sussex
County Council takes steps to ensure emails and attachments are virus-free but you
should carry out your own checks before opening any attachment.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.




